
Important Announcement: Utility Fee 

Deregulation 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We are excited to announce that, effective [Effective Date], our utility fee structure will undergo 

deregulation. This change is designed to provide you with greater flexibility and options in 

managing your utility costs. 

Benefits of Deregulation: 

• Enhanced competition among service providers 

• Potential for lower utility rates 

• Greater choice in energy sources 

As a customer, you will now have the ability to choose from a variety of service providers. 

If you have any questions or need assistance during this transition, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to our customer service team at [Customer Service Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Address] 

[Your Company Phone Number] 


